.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures, 2nd October, 1936,

Dear Sir,

I return herewith one copy of each of the plans,
forwarded with your letter of the 28th ultimo, of fresh water
tanks and poop front bulkhead for Messrs, Howaldtswerke's

L

Yard No., 786, and with regard thereto T havé;tOAStéggnthat

R S
*“'~ﬁ§BVTaggu%ggwarrangements be earried out as shewn and amended

and to the satisfaction of the Surveyors, they will be approved,

The duplicate copies of the plans are being
retained for reference.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

A. Chisholm, Faq,,
HAMBURG,




